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MAY 14, 2021 
SHP-SISTERS OF ST. FRANCIS 
NEWS BRIEF 
 
 
HAPPY 186TH FOUNDATION DAY! 
MAY 10, 2021 
MORE GREETINGS ATTACHED 

 
 

 
PENTECOST 2021 – LAUDATO SI:  
Attached is a request from the  Earthcare Committee for preparation for the 
week before Pentecost (May 23) 2021 introduction to the Laudato Si platform. 
 
Along with an invitation from Pope Francis at  
https://www.laudatosi.org/laudato-si/laudato-si-week/  
 
 
 
GLANCE 

Rome, May 13, 2021, 
 

Dear Sisters and Associates, 
Many greetings to all of you from Rome!  We hope that you are doing fine, 
despite the pandemic situation. We are doing ok.  Attached you will find the 1st 
Edition of Glace 2021.  Many thanks for your contribution with one article! 

You are in our prayers as you walk toward the Provincial Chapter. 
 
Love,  S. Dirce Limberger 

 
 
 

BL          OOM’in ZOOM DAYS: 
Sisters, per discussed (and surveyed), all delegates will meet for our Bloom’in 
Zoom Days, which are two consecutive days with two sessions each day for 
quantity and quality time. 
 

https://www.laudatosi.org/laudato-si/laudato-si-week/
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• Friday, May 21st, 10 am-Noon and 2:00-4:00 pm 
• Saturday, May 22nd, 10 am-Noon and 2:00-4:00 pm 
• Note: there is NO Sisters Chat on Monday, May 24th 

 
More information (reflection, prep thoughts, questions, etc.) will be mailed to you.  
 
 
PLEASE PRAY FOR THE REPOSE SOULS: 
Associate Germaine Little Bear asks for prayers at the loss of her brother Wayne 
IteSKa (Whiteface). He passed away unexpectedly on May 8, 2021, at 72 years of 
age. He was the only boy with 5 Sisters and their mother was Pearl Whiteface 
who was also an associate and died 8/1/2019, at 99 years of age. God bless the 
family.  
 
 
ASSOCIATE PHOTOS?  
Our Provincial Archivist, Holly Fiedler, is reaching out to associates for help in 
gathering photos.  Holly is working with Sr. Gloria Shuffer and Rabecca 
Anderson, IT Consultant, to create our website. They realize that they do not 
have recent or current photos of Associates. If you have photos of yourself or 
from an Associate gathering that you and other individuals feel comfortable 
with sharing on our website, would you please send them to Holly at  
hollyf@franciscanway.org  or 5314 Columbine Road, Denver, CO 80221.  
Please identify individuals from left to right so that she will be able to properly 
attribute everyone. The images would also be saved in the archives.  Thank you 
for your assistance. 
  
 
 
SR. SARAH MANCHESTER’S SCHEDULE: 
• May 21-22 Bloom’in Zoom Days  
• May 24 ZOOM w Facilitators & PC 
• 2022 Provincial Chapter (Postponed until 2022) 
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